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CITY OF RAPID CITY

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701-2724
Growth Management Department

300 Sixth Street
Marcia Elkins, Director Phone: 605-394-4120
Growth Management Department Fax: 605-394-6636
City web: www.rcgov.org e-mail: marcia.elkins@rcgov.org
MEMORANDUM
TO: Legal & Finance Committee
FROM: Marcia EIkin%h Management Director
DATE: August 22, 2006
RE: Addendum to the 2006 Unified Planning Work Program Agreement

At the July 12, 2006 meeting, the Legal & Finance Committee approved the Addendum to the
2006 Unified Planning Work Program Agreement. We have been notified by the South Dakota
Department of Transportation that the Addendum needs to be revised to only reflect the
Federal Highway Administration portion of the Unified Planning Work Program. Just as a
reminder, this Addendum will allow us to complete various work tasks from 2005 under the
2006 Unified Planning Work Program.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: The Executive Policy Committee of the Rapid City Area
Metropolitan Planning Organization recommended approval of the correction to the
Addendum to the 2006 Unified Planning Work Program Agreement.
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